Minutes:  ETRPC Meeting - April 27, 2007
Present:  Mark Flaherty (Chair, Music);  Diane Sautter (Secretary, English);   John Bruggink (Biology); Dave Donovan (Physics); John Ejnik (Chemistry); Chris Kirk (HYPER); John Limback (Academic Computing); Diane Sautter (Secretary);  Kathy Saville (Instructional Technology). 

Approval of Minutes
The minutes from the April 13 meeting were approved.

Chair
Nothing significant to report at this time.

Academic Computing (Limback)

Office 2007 is available at Help Desk.   Some discussion from eommittee members who have tried Office 29007 indicate that it may not work well with other programs.  On the other hand, maybe we all need hands-on-training to use Office 2007 optimally.  Faculty who do not use 2007 will need to install a file conversion tool to convert student 2007 files to readability.
We will be going with a new Virus protection program next fall.  You can uninstall Norton Antivirus and install Kaspersky Antivirus program if you wish on a older laptop.  New laptops will have Kaspersky.

Anyone who has requested funding for software should know by June13.   Problems with docking stations apparently involve the dryness or humidity in the environment.  There is a kit that takes care of this.

Front Page is probably going to be replaced by Expression by next September 1, for Web pages.  The license for Expression is not purchased yet;  Individuals who wish to use it in advance of the license can purchase Expression.  By June 1, NMU should have licesnse for Expression.  It is possible that Microsoft will allow Front Page to remain in use for those who want to use their existing Front Page application.  Students will have access to Expression as well as faculty if they want it.
Instructional Technology (Kathy Saville)

WebCT is backing up final exams that are on WebCT if faculty request it.  Please let Kathy know of any additions or corrections to Online.NMU.edu.   Last Friday, new faculty interacted with experienced faculty using WebCT to exchange strategies and ideas for teaching online.

Old Business

 None.

New Business

Elections  -- Mike Burgemier has agreed to be nominated for secretary and Mark Flaherty has agreed to be nominated for chair for next year. There were no other nominations.  Both were elected by acclamation.

Meeting adjourned.  

-Diane Sautter, Secretary
